
House Committee on Economic Recovery and 
Prosperity – HB 3376 

 

I wish to add my voice to those in favor of this house bill.  

I am a regular customer of Salem Cinema in Salem, Oregon.  

During the pandemic, the theater has been closed and has lost 100% of its income. There has been no 

bailout for local theaters and they need it. I get to see films in this theater that do not necessarily come 

to larger theaters. This is a valuable community asset and I support providing funds to help get it back 

up and running.  

Even with the pandemic waning, the theater will not be able to operate at full capacity.  

Please vote yes on House Bill 3376.  

Thank you.  

Christina Duval 
Christina Duval 

4940 Sunnyside RD SE, F-6 

Salem, OR 97302 

971-218-0361 

 


